
Energy Division has received a request to extend the deadline for comments on the Aliso 
Canyon Working Gas Inventory, Production Capacity, Injection Capacity, and Well 
Availability for Reliability (715) Report by two days. Comments are now due by the 
close of business on Wednesday, June 27, 2018. Comments can be submitted to 
Aliso@cpuc.ca.gov. After public comment, the CPUC may revise the report. 
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